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Re. Childhood Influenza Immunisations - Academic Year 2016/17 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of children in Years 1, 2 & 3, 
 
The School Nursing Team will be visiting your child’s school on 
 

Thursday 10
th

 November 2016 
 
We will be administering the nasal spray flu vaccination (if you have given your 
consent).  If you have given your consent for your child to receive this vaccination 
please could you inform us if: 
 

 Your child is wheezy on the day of vaccination or has been wheezy in the 
three days prior to our visit 
 

 Your child is asthmatic and has had to increase his/her asthma medication 
since you returned the consent form 

 

 There have been any other changes to your child’s health since you returned 
the consent form 
 

 Your child has received a flu vaccination from their GP 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
The School Nursing Team 
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